
Bellenden Primary School 
 

Dewar Street, Peckham, London, SE15 4JP 

 

Tel: 0207 732 7107 

Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Gregory Doey 
Head Teacher: Mrs Julie Ireland  

Deputy Head: Mrs Georgia Powell-Davis 
Assistant Head: Miss Emma Crandon  

Assistant Head: Mr Thomas Gibbs 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Welcome back to another school year, Year 4 have settled in fantastically!  

Reading 

Reading books have been given out with a yellow reading log. Your child should 

read with an adult at home daily and their reading log to be completed. This will 

be checked each day by an adult in school.  

 

Homework 

Children’s homework will be in books as we are really driving the standard of handwriting in Year 4. The 

homework will be set on a Friday and must be returned to school by Wednesday and this will include 

weekly spellings. 

 

Physical Education 

P.E will take place on a Monday and Tuesday, and children should come into school in their P.E kit.  

Please ensure your child’s name is written in all items of clothing and on water bottles to reduce upset and 

confusion when they are undoubtedly muddled up. 

 

Further support at home  

Children have free access to Busythings at home and there is a variety of activities for different subjects.  

Additionally, Get Epic/Epic Reading is an online reading platform which allows children to read, watch and 

listen to stories. You are able to sign up to this for free. Times Table Rock stars is also available at home for 

children to practice them for the end of year multiplication check.  

 

Lastly, please ensure your child does not bring toys/items from home into school, unless requested. Often 

these go missing and we are unable to get these back to you.  

 

If you are available and willing to come along to Year 4 trips this year, please let me know and I will get in 

touch when a trip is planned. 

 

I look forward to working alongside you this year. 

 

All the best,  

Miss Crandon 
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